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This Week
Welcome Back: Happy New Year! We hope you all had a great Christmas break. It has 

been lovely to see everyone this week. We would like to remind you that we have an 

INSET day coming up on Friday 28th January.

Breakfast Club: We are now running our Breakfast Club from 7.45am every school 

day. Places can be booked for the following week by telephoning school Reception and 

letting us know which day(s) you would like your child to attend. Your booking and 

payment need to be received by 3pm on the Thursday of the previous week.

After School Club: This is now running from 3-5pm on Thursdays for Seniors and 

Sixth Form students. If you would like your child to attend, please contact the Office 

for more information.

World Religion Day: We will be celebrating World Religion Day in our classes on 

Monday 17th January. World Religion Day is an opportunity for us to celebrate all the 

beliefs in our world and school community. We would love to welcome you and your child 

to share your beliefs with us by sending a photo, video, drawing or any other media to 

your child's class teacher by Friday 14th January so we can share these in class. Thank 

you!

Parent Partnership: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is on Friday 14th January. 

If there is anything you would like discussed, please let your representative know 

before then.

Letters Home
After School Club: Payments letter. (Sent by email.)

Class News from Seniors
Seniors had lots of fun this week using flour to create “X-rays” of their teachers, to learn more 

about what is inside our bodies as part of their “Burps, Bottoms and Bile” topic.



Class News from Seniors

Here are some more photos of Seniors enjoying making their flour “X-rays.”
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